
On Wednesday, July 6th, our Ring gathered to meet but unfortunately we had a small 

turnout of only eight members.  We did however screen a perspective member who will 

perform at our next meeting.  A primary reason for the light turnout in addition to 

conventions and vacations was that five members reported to sick bay with various 

ailments.  As far as I know, everybody is recovering or has recovered very nicely.  But 

there was still some magic.  Zack Mandel and Bill Krupskas each performed a few card 

effects before a few of the guys relocated to the diner. 

The Board also decided that due to many upcoming conflicts and commitments that the 

club will go dark for the month of August and will reconvene at our regularly scheduled 

September meeting.  Until September. 

 

Bill Krupskas 

 

 

 


